
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
13/11/2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
From 12th – 16th November, it is National Anti-bullying Week - this year’s theme is ‘Choose 
Respect’. Throughout the week at Haydock High, students will take part in activities and 
assemblies will help the students to celebrate what makes them, and others, unique and 
help them understand why it’s important that every student feels included in school and able 
to be themselves without fear of bullying. We want the students to feel that they are in a safe 
environment where they can be themselves. 
 
To end the week, we are having an ‘Odd Socks Day’, a day which is designed to be fun and 
is an opportunity for student and staff to express themselves and appreciate individuality and 
uniqueness.  
 
For a donation of 50p, members of our school community will be able to wear non uniform 
compliant ‘Odd Socks’. The money raised from this event will be collated and sent to 
Children in Need as part of our ongoing charity work.   
 
More information on Anti-Bully Week can be found here: https://www.anti-
bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2018-choose-respect  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr K Wright  
Assistant Head teacher  
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